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Dear Parents 

I wanted to write to share a change in staffing in Year 3 DF.  Due to school funding changes, I will be 

asking Mr Flynn to come out of class from 4th December.  He will have the opportunity to support 

the school in the SENDCo role as well as supporting groups of children.  Mrs V Hughes, an 

experienced teacher, who presently works in the school, is going to take his place. 

This means Mrs Doran will continue to be in class Monday through to Wednesday and Mrs Hughes 

from Wednesday afternoon through to Friday.   

I am sure whilst the children have enjoyed working with Mr Flynn over the term, they will continue 

to progress on their learning journey over the remainder of the year.  I am sure you will join me in 

thanking Mr Flynn for his support.  Should you wish to discuss this further, please do come and see 

us.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher  


